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My deceased father in law has received a ballot for the past several elections, the 

elections aren’t secure and anyone could easily have forged his name and stole his 

vote. 

 

In person voting is the best way to ensure each election gets one ballot from one 

person. Those who are against this want to cheat, plain and simple.  


